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Dear parents/carers 
 
PTA HALLOWEEN DISCO  
 
Hanbury’s Farm PTA are organising this year’s Halloween discos.  The discos will be held on Thursday 
20th October. Times are below: 
 
KS1 (reception, years 1 & 2) disco will be 4:00pm - 5:00pm 
 
KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) disco will be 5:15pm - 6:15pm 
 
The entrance fee for the discos will be £3.00 per child via parent pay 
 
Families with more than 1 child will pay £3.00 for the first child and £2.00 for accompanying siblings. 
Refreshments will be included in this price. 
 
If you are paying for multiple siblings, please pay altogether on one child’s account, for example 3 
children will be £7 to pay on one account. The school office will then mark down who has been paid 
for. 
 
Sweet cones will also be available to purchase on parent pay for a £1 each. 
 
Children can come to the disco dressed up in Halloween 
costumes if preferred. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to a 
spooktacular night!! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs L Wright 
 
 
On behalf of the PTA Team 
 
 


